Board of Supervisors



A Tradition of Stewardship
A Commitment to Service

1195 Third St. Suite 310 Napa, CA 94559 www.countyofnapa.org

Main: (707) 253-4421 Fax: (707) 253-4176

> Alfredo Pedroza Chairman

March 22, 2016

Mr. Mike Murray Director of Community Outreach Pet Food Express 500 85th Avenue Oakland, CA 94621

Dear Mr. Murray:

Thank you for your recent donation in the amount of \$1,070 to the Napa County Animal Shelter. Your donation will support our operations, as well as supply many of the needed items to improve the quality of life for our animals and make them more comfortable and happy while waiting at the shelter for their lifetime home.

It is the goal of the Napa County Animal Shelter to humanely care for the animals that fall into our care, and over time eliminate the problem of unwanted animals in our community. Your support allows us to further this mission.

Thank you for your continuing support. We invite you to visit the shelter to see your donation dollars at work.

Sincerely,

Alfredo Pedroza Chairman of the Board of Supervisors